
TRINITY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

PLAYGROUND UPDATE

 
Trinity Elementary School PTA is excited to announce that a new swing set will be installed on our 
playground soon! We would like to express our thanks and appreciation to our TES community in 
supporting this exciting project! The PTA is very grateful for how our students, parents, teachers 

and school staff have supported our fundraising efforts for this project. 

THANK YOU!!! 

 

Our Next Goal: 

We are looking forward to the next stage of our Playground Project. We will continue our fundraising 
efforts with our next goal of raising $40,000 to replace 2 pieces of playground equipment used by 

students in grades 3-5. Please continue to share our need with businesses and community 
members who may wish to contribute and partner with us in this endeavor. For more information, 

contact the PTA through the school office at (336)431-1027. 


